
 
 
 
Dear {PARTICIPANT} 
 
Thank you for participating in the Gateway to Health Program, a cervical cancer 
education and intervention project. We hope you found the program to be helpful 
and informative. 
 
Six months have been passed since you attended the education workshop on   
_________________   at   ____________________.  As described in the 
program, it is important to get regular screening for cervical cancer (for example, 
a Pap smear test), even if you have no symptoms.  If you have already been 
screened, that’s great!  You have taken an important step for yourself and your 
family. 
 
If you have not had screening yet, please call your doctor or healthcare provider 
and schedule an appointment to obtain your Pap smear.  If you need help in 
finding a doctor, a screening site or need other assistance, please call us at  
______________________. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 


